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Ariana Costa

From: McPhillips Adjusting <mcpadjusting@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 12:16 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I support this bill. It will make ri à safer state. 
 
Charles McPhillips 
404 Tower Hill Rd 
N. Kingstown, RI  02852 
     


